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To Whom It May Concem:

I am writing in regard to the performance of Sepp Herbert and A-M Electric Co. in acting
as the Electrical Contractor for Phase 2 of the Rehabilitation of Baker Laboratory, located
at the SUNY College of Environmental Science and Forestry in Syracuse.

Mr. Herbert and his Company were required to install a wide array of
telecommunications and data infrastructure with in a very restricted site. The Electrical
and telecommunications scope of work was on a very tight schedule, requiring a high
degree of coordination. Sepp and his Company performed this work with a high degree of
professionalism, on schedule and with out change order. The quality of A-M Electrics
work is excellent, and they are a pleasure to work with.

Based upon work performed on the Baker Laboratory Project, I highly recommend Sepp
Herbert and his Company, A-M Electric.

Matthew Klucznik, RA
Project Manager, QPK Design
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